From: Naresh T Raisinghani <nareshr@bmgindia.com>

Date: December 22, 2014 at 3:34:09 PM GMT+5:30

To: Ramesh Agarwal <ramesh.agarwal@agarwalpackers.com>
Subject: RE: THANKS FOR MEETING...............

Dear Rameshiji,

Your talk at the strategy conference was awe-inspiring . Your passion to serve the customer and
innovative approach to each problem that you faced, touched everyone in the room.

I wish you further great success towards your being the torch bearer and leader in the industry.

I look forward to more opportunities to listen and interact with you. Should there be anything that BMGI
could be of service to you in your strategy, customer centricity, innovation or profitability, | would be
more than happy to help.

Warm Regards and Jai Hind!

Naresh T Raisinghani | CEO and Executive Director | HBS



